
 
 
 
 
            

 
 
                  Kea, Truro, Cornwall TR3 6AY T 01872 272265 F 01872 272265 
                    E secretary@kea.cornwall.sch.uk W www.keaschool.org.uk 

29 June 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Peter Pan Performance – Hall for Cornwall 7 December 2023 
 
We are delighted to announce that we have booked tickets for the whole school to attend the 
performance of Peter Pan at the Hall for Cornwall on 7 December 2023.  We have been able 
to secure seats at a discounted price of £10.00 per pupil.  Kea School Friends have very kindly 
offered to pay the coach travel to the performance.  
 
The performance starts at 11.00 am and will finish at approximately 1.00 pm.  As this will go 
over the children’s lunch break period, they will need to bring a packed lunch with them on this 
day.  Parents can provide their own packed lunch or order one from the school kitchen using 
the online link below.  There will be an interval during the performance so that the children can 
eat their packed lunch and go to the toilet. 
 
We ask for parents to pay the cost of the performance and a payment request has been sent 
to your Parent Pay account, please make payment by 24 November.   
 
Please complete the online consent form below (one per pupil) giving your consent for this 
event.  
 
https://forms.office.com/e/EF36gbSsXP  - consent form 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/mtuYa8Re4B - school kitchen packed lunch order form 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Katherine Hunkin 
Headteacher  
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